
 

 

F4 Technical Advisory Memo 
 

№:             TAMF4-2020-033 

Date:         September 29, 2020 

Subject:    Weighing Cars and Drivers at Homestead Pre-Event Tech 
 
During pre-event tech at Homestead, all cars and drivers must be weighed before they will be issued an 
event tech sticker to run official practice on Friday. 
 
Please present cars for pre-event tech with fuel pumped completely out.  Bring the pumpout hose and a 
fuel container so the tech staff can verify complete pump out before weighing.  Cars will be weighed 
without fuel, but otherwise ready to run with fluids, radio, seat insert, etc. 
 
If possible, please remove any ballast prior to weighing.  Notify the tech staff whether the car has ballast 
installed.  If it does, tell them how much. 
 
Tech stickers will not be issued until the driver is weighed.  Drivers can be weighed when the car is 
presented or separately.  Drivers must be weighed in street clothing, but must also bring their complete 
gear (helmet, HANS, suit, socks, underwear, and shoes) with them for weighing.  Drivers may be 
weighed any time tech is open, until 5:00 pm Thursday. 


